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Artist impression of the new hall at Stanwell Park Public School 

 

 

 

 

 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 

Project overview 

The new multipurpose hall at Stanwell Park Public School will deliver the latest facilities for students and include a 
canteen, out of school hours care facilities, and storage facilities. 

Progress summary 

Construction of the new hall is progressing well. The contractor has installed cladding, internal wall linings and 
ceilings; completed initial painting, waterproofing, and tiling; and is progressing the electrical, communications, 
hydraulic and security fit out.  

Next steps  

During the next few weeks, the contractor will complete: 
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 stormwater and sewer upgrades 
 the final internal fit out including bathrooms, canteen, audio-visual, furniture, and other equipment, 
 the external stairs connecting the school buildings to the lower sports court, and 
 landscaping. 

 
The project is on track for completion by mid-2022. 

Working hours 

Working hours are Monday to Saturday, 7 am to 5 pm. No work will occur on Sundays or public holidays, unless 
otherwise advised.  

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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